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Mr. Greg Harrington 
President 
Madison Water Utility Board 
119 E Olin Ave 
Madison, WI 53713-1431 

Dear Mr, Harrington, 

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-4904 

April 9, 2010 

COMMITTEE ON THE BUDGET 

COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN RElATIONS 

COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY 

SELECT COMMITTEE ON INTELLIGENCE 

DEMOCRATIC POLICY COMMITTEE 

Thank you f'Jf contacting me '.vith your concerns about the National Research Council's 2006 
publication, Fluoride in Drinking Water. I appreciate hearing from you, 

I have forwarded your inquiry to the National Academy of Sciences and have requested that it 
address your concerns. I will send its response to you as soon as I receive it. 

If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me again. 

Sincerely, 

~ .. . 
Russell D. Feingold 
United States Senator 

o 1600 ASPEN COMMONS 
ROOM 100 
MIDDLETON, WI 53562 
(608) 828-1200 
(608) 828-1215 (TOO) 

o 517 EAST W,SCONS,N AVENUE 
ROOM 408 
MILWAUKEE, WI 53202 
(414) 276-7282 

o 401 5TH STREET 
ROOM 410 
WAUSAU, WI 54403 
(715) 848-5660 
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o 425 STATE STREET 
ROOM 225 
LA CROSSE, WI 54601 
(608) 782-5585 

o 1640 MAIN STREET 
GREEN BAY, WI 54302 
(920) 465-7508 



HERB KOHL 
WISCONSIN 

WASHINGTON OFFICE: 
330 HART SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 

WASHINGTON, DC 20510 
(202) 224-5653 

http://kohl.senate.gov/ 

Mr. Greg Harrington 
President 
Madison Water Utility Board 
119 East Olin Avenue 
Madison, Wisconsin 53713 

Dear Mr. Harrington: 

~nit£o ~hd£5 ~£nat£ 
WASHINGTON, DC 20510-4903 

April 1, 2010 

COMMITIEES: 

APPROPRIATIONS 

JUDICIARY 

SPECIAL COMMITIEE 
ON AGING 

BANKING, HOUSING, AND 
URBAN AFFAIRS 

Thank you for contacting my office. I always appreciate hearing from the people back 
home, and I apologize for the delay in my response. 

In order to be more responsive to your concerns, I have taken the liberty of forwarding a 
copy of your letter to the National Research Council. In the interest of time, I have asked that 
they contact you directly and provide me with a copy of their correspondence. 

Again, thank you for contacting me. I hope you will feel free to contact me again with 
other matters of importance to you. 

HK:nxb 

MILWAUKEE OFFICE: 
310 WEST WISCONSIN AVENUE 

SUITE 950 
MILWAUKEE, WI 53203 

(414)297-4451 
T.T.Y. (414)297-4485 

MADISON OFFICE: 
14 WEST MIFFLIN STREET 

SUITE 207 
MADISON, WI 53703 

(608) 264-5338 

Sincerely, 

~b.~ 
Herb Kohl 
United States Senator 

APPLETON OFFICE: EAU CLAIRE OFFICE: 
402 GRAHAM AVENUE 4321 WEST COLLEGE AVENUE 

SUITE 206 
EAU CLAIRE, WI 54701 

(715)832-8424 
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SUITE 370 
APPLETON, WI 54914 

(920) 738-1640 

LA CROSSE OFFICE: 
205 5TH AVENUE SOUTH 

SUITE 216 
LA CROSSE, WI 54601 

(608) 796-0045 


